Northern Pacific Road- October 10, 1898
Extensions.

Carbon. J.J.Hill to C.H.Coster.

Hill feels that the advantage to the
Northern Pacific Road from its extension from
Missoula west is so great "that the Company's
duty to itself and to the public calls for
the new line."

General Correspondence by date.



